
FROM:

TO:

DATE:

Code 2A,  All Staff

SUBJECT: Malware from Victoria Snyder

Administration

July 09, 2020

IT is getting numerous reports of email from Victoria Snyder titled "FOLLOW UP".  Please delete 
these.  if you clicked on the reference link, please report this to the IT help desk at (925) 521(1)-7200.

Contra Costa County Employment & Human Services

IMPORTANT COMMUNICATIONS
OPR/CONTROL #___________


